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Comments: I would like to mention a couple of really good points when it comes to this new single track. First as

a 43 year old man with over 30 years of riding experience all over this state, I would like to say that a single track

area in southern Arizona would be awesome. There are tons of riders in the area that have to pack up and head

north to do a weekend of riding. Although the area are great it would be nice to spend some time and money in

our own area. A lot of money is generated in these riding areas. Restaurants, food, and lodging. Southern

Arizona is in need of a boost to their economy and this could help a bit. 

The type of person that rides single track are not your typical ATV type of rider. They tend to be super friendly,

responsible, and driven to help protect our environment. I always pick up trash and clean up after other people. 

The environmental impact of a single track course in southern Arizona is very minimal. I currently live in Marana

and I am always out in the riding area there. After one rain most of the single track is either washed out or it

creates small pools where animals can water. 

A new single track riding area in this area would be awesome and I will do my best to help with the efforts.

Building, maintaining and helping monitor other activities in the area that may need to be reported. Thank you  

 


